Serampore College

Date: 1t August, 2023
Notice

This is for information of all concerned that Diploma
in Youth Development (DYD) classes will resume
today, 1st August, 2023 at 02:00 p.m. in the William
Ward Computer Laboratory. Until further notice
both theoretical classes will be accommodated
within 05:00 p.m. Classes will be held as usual, on
Tuesday and Friday.

Dr. Vansanglura
Principal & CEO
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